## **Welcome and Introduction**

Dear Parents,

Welcome to Shining Star Pre-School. The purpose of this handbook is to provide you with information related to our program and policies. Please read it carefully and keep it for future reference.

The staff of Shining Star Pre-School feel very strongly that parents are the most important people in the lives of their children. We would like to form a partnership with you to best meet the needs of your child. To facilitate this partnership, please feel free to approach us any time with suggestions, information, or concerns about your child or our program.

We look forward to providing a positive learning and rewarding experience for your child. We will do our very best to ensure that both you and your child have a most wonderful year at Shining Star Pre-School.

Sincerely,

Bethany L. Scully Head Teacher Kirk R. Scully Principal

Revision: June 2004